
 

 

After a big 55-0 win over Basha last week, the CHS Wolves are heading to the State Semi-Finals!   The 
Wolves are taking on Mountain Pointe this Friday at 7:00pm at Hamilton High School.  Let’s fill the 
stands and cheer CHS on to victory and the State Championships! 

 

 

On Saturday, the CHS Cheer, Pom and Partner Stunt teams qualified for the AIA State 
Championships to be held in January.  Congratulations, Wolves! 

       

 

The CHS Honor Guard participated in a number of area Veterans Day events, including ceremonies at 
Bologna Elementary, Conley Elementary and Knox Gifted Academy.  Lt Colonel Jones, CHS AF 
JROTC Instructor, was also a guest speaker at Conley’s event. 



     

 

Last week, four CHS Wolves donated their art work to the About Care Veterans Day Art Auction at the 
Vision Art Gallery. Hannah Lazenby and Boyana Babanovski are pictured with their photographs.  
Abby Quaranta and Nathan La May also donated artwork.  Mr. Burget is their Photo Teacher. 

       

CHS Dancers are making a difference!  The dancers, under the direction of Mrs. Buren, donated 60 
turkeys to the Chandler Care Center last week.      

                       

Last Monday, the Chandler High School Choral Department, under the direction of Lori Lyford, 
hosted the Young Wolves Concert at Chandler Center for the Arts. This concert featured the students 
in the Andersen and Willis Junior High choirs, as well as the fifth and sixth graders in Bologna, Frye, 
Knox, Sanborn and Shumway Elementary choirs. Each grade level performed separately and then all 
the students sang "Why We Sing" as a whole ensemble for the grand finale.  Terrific job, Wolves and 
Future Wolves! 

  



Progress Reports were distributed to students during 1st hour today.  If you have questions or 
concerns, please contact your child’s teacher.  

 
The USA TODAY High School Sports "Best Of" contest series is back and is featuring the best 
football programs in the country. The Best Football Program includes more than on-field success -- 
factoring in fan support, facilities, traditions, coaching and player development.  A champion will be 
crowned December 10th after three rounds of voting.  The State Round ends on Wednesday, so vote 
here and vote often!  Let's get Chandler High Football recognized for the second to none program it 
is!   
 

 

Eighth grade students who want to experience Chandler High School should sign up to shadow a 
current CHS Wolf for a morning.  The following Shadow Days are still open for sign-up:  Friday, 
November 21st, Tuesday, December 2nd, and Friday, January 30th.  Sign up using the online form.              

http://usatodayhss.com/2014/the-best-football-program-contest-is-underway
http://usatodayhss.com/2014/the-best-football-program-contest-is-underway
http://goo.gl/bpgRTv


Parents of CHS Seniors, don’t forget to purchase your son’s or daughter’s Senior Ad before this 
coming Friday, November 21st. That is only 4 days away! After the 21st there will be a $25.00 late fee. 
Click for all the information you need to know about Senior Ads.  

Have a student doing a biography report? Or are you just looking to learn about notable people, past 
and present? Find biographical information through the library's website by using Biography 
Reference Center. All the articles are reprinted from reference books, magazines and newspapers, 
and other print sources - a wider range of resources than you can find in a Google search!  
To access Biography Reference Center, start at chandlerlibrary.org and hover your mouse over the 
purple RESEARCH tab. Then click Databases A-Z, and scroll down to choose Biography Reference 
Center. You'll need your library card and PIN if you're signing in from home.  
The easiest way to search is to type in a person's name, but you can also use the Advanced Search 
to find people by time period, occupation, ethnicity, and more.  Articles will indicate what print 
publication they originally appeared in. Look for the "Cite This Article" icon at the top of the article to 
find out how to list it on a bibliography or works cited page.

COLLEGE PRESENTATIONS: Sign up In the Career Center 
 

 Embry Riddle- Thursday, November 20th @8:30am 

 Rhode Island School of Design- Friday, December 5th @ 12:30pm 

 ASU Engineering- Thursday, December 11th @ 10:30am 
 
New presentations are added daily. Visit the career center calendar to access other valuable 
info, including off-campus evening college presentations.  

Seniors, are you applying to colleges that use the Common Application? There are 549 institutions, 
including the most selective ones, which utilize the Common App. For your counselor and teachers 
to complete the online recommendation on your behalf, you must first invite them on your Common 
Application.  Only when your counselor and teachers receive the invitation through the Common 
App, can they access the system to complete the recommendation.  If you have any questions 
regarding the Common App process, please see your counselor.   
 

Arizona law ARS 43-1089.01 enables taxpayers a tax credit contribution of up to $400.00 per calendar 
year if filing status is Married, filing Joint Return; $200.00 per calendar year if filing status is Single or 
Head of Household; and, $200.00 per calendar year if filing status is Married filing separate return — 
for contributions that fund extracurricular activities in public schools. 

Contributions eligible for a tax credit are donated directly to schools, not to the state or the school 

district. To participate you can print a form to complete and submit your contribution. 

Tax credit FAQ's: 
http://www.cusd80.com/cms/lib6/AZ01001175/Centricity/Domain/75/TaxCredit_FAQ_legacyformat.pdf 
  
Tax credit form: 
http://www.cusd80.com/cms/lib6/AZ01001175/Centricity/Domain/75/2012-2013_Tax_Credit_Form.pdf 
  

http://www.cusd80.com/Page/54123
http://www.mychandlerschools.org/Page/32942


This year the CARE Center will be accepting registration for families who would like to participate in 
the Annual Thanksgiving Dinner Distribution. Please view our flyer in English and Spanish for more 
detailed information. 

 

Ted Huntington, ICAN Programs Coordinator, has a community program with the Chandler Coalition 
on Youth Substance Abuse and is asking for adults who live or work in zip 85225 to complete a short 
survey regarding community views about underage drinking.  Please mark 85225 as the zip code if 
you complete the survey.   

 

http://www.cusd80.com/cms/lib6/AZ01001175/Centricity/Domain/61/Thanksgiving%20Registration%20Notice%202014.pdf
http://survey.thepartnership.us/Survey.aspx?s=7448e2905ed64ffa86ae8826077ca603

